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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

COMMUNITY MEAL DONATIONS 
 
219 Health Network Inc. has teamed up with Meals on Wheels of Northwest Indiana to donate 100 meals to 
Hammond and East Chicago residents whose lives have been upended because of the coronavirus outbreak. 
 
“We know this is a difficult time for everyone,” said Ibrahim Najamuddin, CEO, 219 Health Network. “In addition to 
the healthcare services we are providing at our offices, this is another way for us to reach out and help our 
community.” 
 
The food drive, called ‘Together we are #219Strong’ will take place outside the 219 Health Network clinic at 3432 
169th St., Hammond, between 4 to 6 p.m. Thursday, May 21, and the 219 Health Network clinic at 100 W. Chicago 
Ave., East Chicago, between 2 to 4 p.m. Friday, May 22. Fifty meal donations will be made to each site, available on a 
first-come, first served basis. To abide by social distancing practices, staff will place the donated food into the trunk 
or back hatch of vehicles as they pull up to the front door of each location.  
 
To learn more, visit 219Health.org or call 833-219-0001. 
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